March 7, 2006

Honorable Members of the West Allis Common Council City Hall West Allis, Wisconsin

Dear Council Members:

I am herewith reappointing Mr. Russell Retzack as a member of the West Allis Fair Housing Board. His three-year term will expire on February 1, 2009.

Mr. Retzack has been a resident of West Allis for 19 years. He resides at 3028 South 83rd Street with his wife Marion. They are the parents of three children. Mr. Retzack is a high school graduate and has some post high school education. He is a retired Construction Equipment Operator and currently works as an Investor.

Mr. Retzack is a member of the West Allis Ethics Board. He is also a member of the ACLU, Wisconsin Lake Schooner Education Association, and the UWM Guild for Learning in Retirement.

Your confirmation of this reappointment will be appreciated by the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Jeannette Bell, Mayor

JB:jfw MYR\CMTES\RETZACK.FAIRHSNG